
AHS NEWSLETTER 6-9-17 
 
 
Have Fun While Earning Community Service Hours at LakeFest 
 LakeFest is coming to the Columbia lakefront June 16 – 18, and we’re looking for fun-loving, 
strong volunteers to help our arts and crafts vendors load and unload their items from their cars. 
Visit the Columbia Festival of the Arts website to see all the events that will take place during 
this free weekend. 
  
The times when volunteers are needed appear below: 
 
Friday June 16 
12:15 PM – 3:45 PM  
8:45 PM – 10:00 PM  
 
Saturday June 17 
9:45 AM – 12:00 PM  
8:45 PM – 10:00 PM 
 
Sunday June 18 
9:45 AM – 12:00 PM 
6:45 PM – 9:00 PM - volunteers most needed here 
 
Please sign up as soon as possible for as many shifts as you like! Email Karen Douglas at 
Karen@columbiafestival.com with the day(s) and time(s) you would like to volunteer.  
 
 
Reports cards will be mailed home on June 16th and will include students’  
preliminary fall schedules in this mailing.  All schedule changes must be requested in writing 
to your child’s counselor.  Summer hours for Student Services are Monday-Friday from 9:00am–
2:00 pm and will be closed July 3rd–14th. Final schedules will be mailed out in mid-August.  
Once school begins, schedule changes will not be made during the first two weeks of school.  
Please contact Student Services in writing over the summer if you are requesting a schedule 
change. 

 
 
Exam Schedule 
June 9 – Full day - Period 1 Exam  
June 12 – 3 hr early dismissal – Period 2 and 3 Exams (brunch 9:10-9:25am) 
June 13- 3 hr early dismissal – Period 4A and 4B Exams (brunch 9:10-9:25am) 
June 14 –3 hr early dismissal – Period 5 and 6 Exams (brunch 9:10-9:25am) 
 
 
PTSA Committee Vacancies 
We have several important openings for Committee Chairs for the 2017-2018 school year 
including:  
 
SAT/ACT Test Prep  

https://home.columbiafestival.org/
https://mail.hcpss.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=60ax-OVXwRy6Tjc9weezTLti5PTk1p6nPtsdVHpx7z40198HQa_UCA..&URL=mailto%3aKaren%40columbiafestival.com


Reflections 
New Student Orientation August 31, 2017 
Newsletter 
 
Many of these jobs are finished before the start of school or can be done remotely. Please 
contact president@atholtonptsa.org for more information! 
 
 
Greg’s Driving School  
Greg's Driving School Classes - Additional June session and change in location for all summer 
classes!! Summer classes have been moved to Hammond High School (because space is not 
available at AHS this summer). 
 
By popular demand, a second class has been added in June: 
June 19 - June 30 (M-F) 12:30 - 3:45pm 
 
Additional classes this summer include:  
July 10, 2017 - July 21, 2017 (M - F)   
July 24, 2017 - August 4, 2017 (M - F) 
 
The cost is $375 and a portion is donated back to the PTSA. You have classroom time and then 
6 hours of driving with an instructor. For more information, please contact Greg’s Driving School 
or to register: http://www.GregsDrivingSchool.net or 301-829-7387. 
 
 
THE ANSWER SAT/ACT TEST PREP 
Register NOW for COMPREHENSIVE & CONVENIENT SAT PREP.  
THESE CLASSES WILL PREPARE STUDENTS FOR THE NEWEST SAT ADMINISTRATION 
ON AUGUST 26, 2017! 
 
We are thrilled to be offering SUMMER SAT PREP CLASSES that support AHS students and 
PTSA!  The Answer provides affordable, comprehensive, and convenient test prep in 
partnership with AHS PTSA. Students learn everything they need to know about the SAT, take a 
full-length practice test, and learn strategies and tips on guessing, timing, skipping, and 
confidence building during two 4-hour sessions.   
 20% of all tuition is donation to AHS PTSA. 
 
Summer SAT Prep  
M/W July 10 & 12 from 5 pm – 9 pm  
OR 
M/W July 31 & August 2 from 5 pm – 9 pm 
 
Please note that due to summer school at AHS this summer, these classes will be held at 
nearby Hammond High School. 
 
Register at http://theanswerclass.com/. REGULAR TUITION:  ONLY $159** 
**Register at least one week ahead of your course and save $10** 

 
 
 

mailto:president@atholtonptsa.org
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PREVIOUSLY SHARED INFORMATION 
 
 
Lost and Found  
There are a number of items in the Lost and Found, which is located in our cafeteria.  If you are 
missing coats, lunch boxes, water bottles, shoes, sweats, etc. please stop by at your earliest 
convenience.  All items will be donated on Wednesday June 14th at noon. 
 
 
Medications 
If your student has medication and/or supplies in the health room, please pick them up by the 
end of the school day on June 14 by noon. All medication left after this time will be discarded. 
Blank Medication Forms for the 2017-2018 school year will be coming home with your student in 
the next few days.  

 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 
June 12-High schools only close 3 hours early 
 
June 13-All schools close 3 hours early 
 
June 14-Last student day-All schools close 3 hours early 
 
September 6-Back to School Night-Auditorium @ 6:30pm 
 
October 21-Homecoming  
 
May 12, 2018-Prom  
 
 

GO RAIDERS! 
 
 


